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The motto upon which TLC Rx 
strives is that caring is a necessity, 
not just an option. The ideal was 
always to focus on patient care. Sal 
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ULM Pharmacy Students Visit the Capitol

Approximately 50 pharmacy 
students, faculty, staff and 
administrators traveled to Baton 
Rouge on April 11, 2013, for ULM 
Pharmacy State Legislative Day. 
Students set up tables in the 
Capitol Rotunda and provided 
health services to legislators and 
visitors such as blood pressure 
and blood glucose screenings, 
body fat analysis, heartburn 
awareness, immunization 
education and information on safe 
medical use with children. 

Dean Benny Blaylock said, 
“This was a great day for our 
College of Pharmacy and for our 
university. Our students got to 

see the legislative process in 
action, and our legislators got to 
see our outstanding pharmacy 
students and faculty in action.” 
He also expressed appreciation 
to the faculty that assisted, 
including Dr. Adam Pate, Dr. 
Mary L
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ULM Pharmacy Professors win Prestigious 
Award in Teaching Innovations
Zombies took over the College of 
Pharmacy, leading to a prestigious 
award for two of our professors. 
Dr. David Caldwell and Dr. Laurel 
Sampognaro won an Innovations 
in Teaching Award from the 
American Association of Colleges 
of Pharmacy. It was presented 
at the AACP Annual Meeting in 
Kissimmee, Fla., which is the 
largest gathering of pharmacy 
administrators, faculty and staff in 
the nation. 

Dr. Caldwell and Dr. Andrews 
presented a portfolio at the 
Innovations in Teaching Special 
Session as a creative way to 
enhance student engagement for 
an actual hands-on activity. They 
co-coordinate a pharmacy course, 
PHRD 5008 Self Care II, dealing 
with nonprescription medicine 
and basic physical assessment 
techniques. 

“The ZAPA (Zombie Apocalypse 
Practical Activity) was created to 
serve as a review of most of the 
semester’s material,” Dr. Caldwell 
said. 

The core innovation of the ZAPA 
was the use of a themed video 
setting up each clinical scenario 

aurel He of a themed video 
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Merk and Co. Awards for 
Excellence in the Basic Sciences:
Monica Hartman, Kacie Keith, Tina 
Melancon

TEVA Pharmaceuticals USA 
Student Award:
Bryan Bordelon

Albert P. Lauve Memorial Award:
Tina Melancon

Mylan Pharmaceuticals Excellence 
in Pharmacy Award:
Logan Thibodeaux

American Pharmacists Assc. Sr. 
Recognition Certificate:
Josiah Land

Facts and Comparisons ® Award 
of Excellence in Clinical
Communication:
Tina Melancon

Natural Medicine Comprehensive 
Database Recognition Award:
Anthony Alpha

2013 Senior Recognition Awards:

Bryan Bordelon
University of Arkansas for Medical 
Sciences, PGY1 Pharmacy Practice 
Residency

Ryan Burke
American Pharmacists Assc. 
Foundation Executive Residency

Monica Hartman
Our Lady of the Lake, PGY1 
Pharmacy Practice Residency

Josiah Land
University of Texas MD Anderson 
Cancer Center, PGY1 Pharmacy 
Practice Residency

Tina Melancon
University of Kansas Hospital, 
PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Residency

Alison Seaman
West Virginia University Hospitals, 
PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Residency

Logan Thibodeaux
Shands Jacksonville Medical 
Center, PGY1 Pharmacy Practice 
Residency

2013 Residencies:

Joseph Samuel Carso Student 
Award:
Nick O’Connell

Lauren Savoy Olinde Award:
Samantha Womack

APhA-ASP Leadership Training 
Series Recognition Certificate:
Josiah Land











The ULM College of Pharmacy is Louisiana’s only state-
supported pharmacy school. Alumni support and involvement 
are critical as we plan exciting cutting edge educational 
experiences for our students and faculty.

Join us, so that through your direct donations we can provide 
the absolute best pharmacists in the nation. Our current students 
stand on the foundation of excellence established by you, our 
alums. Maintenance of that established excellence is not our 
goal, we want to grow and expand it. With your involvement, we 
can do that.
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your support
Makes a Difference

Support the ULM College of Pharmacy

There are several ways to give to the ULM College of Pharmacy. 
They include:

Annual Giving
	 •	 Dufilho Society
		  Annual unrestricted gifts for the dean’s priorities
	 •	 Departmental Gifts

Check: 	 payable to 
		  ULM Foundation/Pharmacy
		  (please specify Dufilho Society or specific department)
		  mail to 
		  Dr. Richard Hood, 1800 Bienville Dr., Monroe, LA 71201
Online: 	ulm.edu/pharmacy/alumni.html

Major Gifts
	 •	 Naming Opportunities
		E  ndowments such as chairs and professorships, as well
		  as facilities (building, college, classrooms, labs)

Estate Gifts
	 •	 Bequests
	 • 	Charitable Gift Annuities
	 • 	Charitable Trusts

For Major Gifts or Estate Planning, contact: 
Dr. Richard Hood
318.342.1897 • hood@ulm.edu

Mark Your
Calendars

News &
Notes

Fall 2013 ULM Home 
Football Games

Sept. 7 	U LM vs. Grambling
Sept. 28 	U LM vs. Tulane
Oct. 3 (Thu) 	U LM vs. Western Kentucky
Oct. 26	U LM vs. Georgia State
	H omecoming and 
	 Pharmacy Reunion,
	 2003, 1993, 1983, 1973, 1963
Nov. 9 	U LM vs. Arkansas State

Pete Aucoin has retired after 46 
years in pharmacy. He is a former 
president of LPA and served on the 
State Board of Pharmacy for 13 
years. Congratulations to Pete and 
Sandra! 

Carl Aron, president of the State 
Board of Pharmacy, was the 
recipient of the 2013 Honorary 
President Award from NAPB at 
its annual meeting in St. Louis. 
Congratulations Carl!

ULM extends its deepest sympathy 
to the family of Stephen L. LaFrance. 
Steve died on June 5, 2013, in Pine 
Bluff, AR. A 1964 graduate of ULM, 
Steve started USA Drug from one 
store to over 140 stores, the largest 
privately-owned chain of drugstores 
in the United States.

To add your alumni news to our next 
newsletter, email information to
Dr. Richard Hood at hood@ulm.eduulm.edu/pharmacy
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